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PUBLIC NOTICE FOR INVOLUNTARY TERMINATION OF 

MEDICARE /MEDICAID PROVIDER AGREEMENT 

 

 

The Department of Health and Human Services retracts the public notice announcing 

the termination of Hill Hospital of Sumter County, located at 751 Derby Drive, York, 

AL 36925 from the Health Insurance for the Aged and Disabled Program (Medicare), 

effective February 17, 2018. 
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